
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

WRIGHT-HENNEPIN’S ANNUAL MEETING  
TO BE HELD MARCH 26 

 
Rockford, Minn. (March 12, 2015) — Wright-Hennepin Cooperative Electric 

Association (WH) members are invited to WH’s Annual Meeting on Thursday, March 26. The 

event is located at WH’s Rockford headquarters at 6800 Electric Drive, and is free to all 

members.       

Registration begins at 4 p.m. with bingo and a complimentary pork chop dinner served 

from 4:30 p.m. to 6:45 p.m. There will be an abundance of informational booths for members to 

enjoy, and plenty of fun activities kids ages 2 through 10. A prize drawing for kids’ bikes and 

power output from a solar panel for a year will follow a short business meeting starting at 7 p.m. 

The grand prize winner of 2005 Chevy extended cab pickup truck retired from WH’s fleet will 

also be announced. If they have not already voted via mail, members can cast votes for directors 

in Districts 1, 3 and 9, and also vote on a Bylaw Amendment at the Annual Meeting. Results will 

be announced at the end of the meeting.  

 WH is a member-owned non-profit electric utility that provides electric power to Wright 

County and the western part of Hennepin County. The cooperative has been a corporate citizen in 

this area since 1937 and currently serves more than 46,000 electric accounts. The utility started its 

security division in 1989 and now provides local home security solutions as well as monitors 

alarm systems for more than 50,000 customers in 32 states and three Canadian provinces.        
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